## MINI NEWSLETTER

## MicroResearch Remembers Harriet Chemusto

All of us at MicroResearch were saddened to hear of Harriet Chemusto's sudden passing. As Head of Research at Mildmay Uganda's Research Center, Harriet has been a valuable partner to MicroResearch, helping to organize the first MR workshop at Mildmay Uganda in 2019.

Harriet had the opportunity to come to Canada in October 2019 to present her research on sexual and reproductive health and family planning among refugees, a project in partnership with MicroResearch and Grand Challenges Canada. She presented this study on behalf of her team at the Canadian Conference on Global Health in Ottawa.

While in Canada, Harriet came to Halifax to meet with the MR team, staying in the homes of a few MR members. She also got to meet with key individuals working in the Research Services Office at the IWK Health Centre. She was so pleased with the advice and support the Research Services Office offered her in helping to strengthen Mildmay's Research Office.



Harriet on a beach in Nova Scotia - October, 2019

Harriet will be remembered for her zest for life and wonderful spirit.



Mildmay Uganda workshop - May, 2019



Harriet at CCGH in Ottawa - October, 2019

## MicroResearch in Malawi



Blantyre, Malawi workshop - March, 2015

We are pleased to announce that MicroResearch has received new funding to offer workshops in Malawi over the next five years. The workshops will be offered in the Mangochi district of Malawi.

The funding comes from the Fogarty International Center and the workshops will be in collaboration with the University of Malawi, College of Medicine.

MicroResearch hosted a workshop in Malawi in 2015, held in Blantyre at the University of Malawi. We are excited to be returning to Malawi and look forward to growing our presence in the country.